
 
    
ULV Malathion Use in Arizona 

 
Date: May 22, 2006 

To: Rick Melnicoe 
WIPMC Director 
 
From: Al Fournier  
University of Arizona  
 
Subject: Fwd: USDA Request for Feedback on ULV Malathion Usage 

Rick, 

Peter's was the only response I got for this inquiry. Apparently not an issue for us. 

Al 

 
From: Peter Ellsworth <peterell@cals.arizona.edu> 
Date: May 8, 2006 1:25:15 PM MST 
To: Al Fournier <fournier@Ag.arizona.edu> 
Subject: Re: USDA Request for Feedback on ULV Malathion Usage 

Al, 

I'm unaware of any specific uses of ULV malathion in AZ any more. So I doubt we are affected. 

Peter 

  

 
	
  


